
Great job to these
boys who faced off
against the Burleson
Elks. They worked hard
all season & deserved
this spot! Next year will
our year!
Congratulations boys.

10U Football
Makes 2nd
Round
Playoffs

We partnered with Servolution Network to donate toys to family in need. We gifted
three black trash bags full of toys thanks to the community's generosity! The toys
have already been delivered to families in need. 
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Our first annual LWYA Christmas Festival was held on 12/7/2022. The turnout
was so amazing that we had to run out for more hot chocolate cups, candy, &
marshmallows! Santa & the Grinch spread so much joy to all the kiddos that
came in. We appreciate all of our volunteers & the opportunity we were given
from the city to host this event at the Lake Worth Multipurpose Facility. A
special thanks goes out to the Marines that volunteered their time to run some
our the games, help decorate, & clean up! Stay tuned for news of other events
in 2023!
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Great job to Officer
Jaronski for capturing
Mr. Grinch & keeping
him from stealing our
Christmas Fest! 

Thank you Lake Worth
Police Department!

Starting with the 2022 Football season, the
LWYA has partnered with local marines in the
community. These marines have given their
time to help run concessions & volunteer at
our community events. We are so grateful for
their willingness to server in all areas of their
life. 
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Mr. Grinch
Arrested by
LWPD

Local Marines
Partnership
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COMMUNITY SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES
COMING SOON!

*Blessing Box
*Servolution gardening



SPORT NEWS
LIVE

LWYA

MONTHLY
GIVING
PROGRAM
COMING
SOON

OPEN 
BASEBALL
REGISTRATION
NOV. 28, 2022 TO FEB. 27, 2023

OPEN 
SOFTBALL
REGISTRATION
NOV. 28, 2022 TO FEB. 27, 2023
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FOOTBALL
REGISTRATION
COMING
SOON


